
 

Issued on behalf of Port of Sheerness Ltd. the Statutory Harbour Authority for the River Medway and The Swale 
Telephone calls, VHF radio traffic, CCTV and radar traffic images may be recorded at 

the Peel Ports Group Port Control Centre, Liverpool. 
 

 

NOTICE TO MARINERS 
 

 
No. 40 – 2024 (Updated 20.08.24) 
 

Approaches to Sheerness   
SS. Richard Mongomery Wreck - Survey 
Operations 
 

Notice is hereby given, due to operational/weather reasons the 3rd day of surveying will 

now take place on 21st August 2024, instead of 22nd August. 

 

Notice is hereby given that survey work around the SS Richard Montgomery wreck exclusion 

zone will be taking place. Survey work involving the use of an acoustic doppler current profiler 

(ADCP) will take place on 16th , 19th and 22nd of August 2024. Survey work will be conducted 

from the vessel Amelie-G who will work close the wreck perimeter but not enter the exclusion 

zone. Amelie-G will maintain a listening watch on VHF Channel 74 at all times and may be 

restricted in her ability to manoeuvre during survey operations.  

 

Vessel “Amelie-G” 

 
 
All vessels passing the Richard Mongomery wreck on the dates stated above are requested 
to do so with caution, reducing their speed and wash appropriately. 
 
Admiralty Chart No. 3683 refers. 
 
Further information may be obtained from Medway VTS on VHF Channel 74, call sign “Medway 
VTS” or telephone 0151 949 6148 (Recorded Line). 
 

Marine Operations Department              20th August 2024. 
Peel Ports London Medway              


